
February is Library Lovers' Month!

"We can all agree that 2020 was an extraordinary
year filled with much uncertainty.  During this
difficult year the Huntley Library Friends and

community continued to support the Huntley Area
Public Library despite the loss of our book sales,

Fundraising Breakfast, and in person meetings.  We
have an amazing supportive membership and
community.  In addition to a once in a lifetime

donation of $120,000 from The EFS Foundation, we
were able to raise just over $17,000.  As we start

2021 and watch our Library construction continue, I
feel confident that we will receive the same level of
support. Thank you and best wishes to everyone for

a significantly better 2021."

Love Books? Use the coupon to the right to
buy a book from the Friends’ Corner Books

Sale February 1 – February 14.
The books for sale are just inside the front
door and in the front hallway. The Corner

Books Sale includes a great selection of
gently used books. Some items are new and

would make great gifts. The shelves are
replenished several times a week.

Funds raised by the Friends are used to
support and promote the many services

available at the Huntley Area Public Library.

Huntley Area Public Library 
Friends Foundation

Supporting Library Services
Visit us anytime at www.huntleylibraryfriends.org
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The Friends will host Zoom Meetings
until it is safe for us to meet in person.
To get the Zoom link for the meetings, 

email Pamela Kampwerth at
pkampwerth@huntleylibrary.org

February General Meeting– 
Zoom Meeting • Friday, February 19

11:00 a.m. – 12 Noon
Friends and Library Update

Program – A Look at the Romance Genre

No January Meeting

General Meetings

January/February 2021

Genevieve Hochwarter
Huntley Library Friends President



Do You Shop Amazon?

Alliance Contractors, Inc.
BMO Harris Bank

Culver's of Huntley
Faubl Family Dentistry 

DeFiore Funeral & Cremation Service 
Hamilton Farms

Huntley Heartland Bank & Trust Company
Lamp Incorporated

Friends Foundation Directors

President: Genevieve Hochwarter 
847.458.9135

VP: Janis Ruffino, 847.515.8020

Secretary: Marge Smith

Treasurer: Carol David

Book Sale Committee Chair: Reta Stohs

Corner Books Committee Chair: 
Charleen Kelly

Members at Large: Connie Corwin, 
Nancy Hardy, and Patricia Cornwell

Friends’ Library Contacts: 
847.669.5386

Pamela Kampwerth, ext. 228
pkampwerth@huntleylibrary.org

Samantha Andersen, ext. 225
sandersen@huntleylibrary.org

Upcoming book sales, meeting dates, fundraisers,
membership forms, donation forms, and more

can be found on our website.  
www.huntleylibraryfriends.org

Become our Friend on Facebook:
www.facebook.com/huntleyfriends

This year the Friends fundraising efforts have
been challenged. We ended the year with two

fundraisers: Holiday Baskets and
#GivingTuesday. Thank you for supporting

both fundraisers by making monetary
donations and buying holiday basket tickets. 
Your generosity and continued support of the

Friends during  these challenging times is
greatly appreciated!
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If so, amazonsmile is an ongoing fundraiser
that benefits the Foundation year round! 
Visit amazonsmile at the address below. 

Select the Huntley Area Public Library Friends
Foundation as the charity to support. 

amazonsmile will donate .5% of the purchase
price to the Friends Foundation.     

Amazon Prime members may shop using
amazonsmile too. 

THANK YOU TO OURTHANK YOU TO OURTHANK YOU TO OUR
LIFETIME CORPORATELIFETIME CORPORATELIFETIME CORPORATE

DONORS!DONORS!DONORS!

Chip-In Beyond is an app you download on your
phone to donate and/or pay for services for the

Friends Foundation.  A few ways you can use it are
to pay for book sale items, renew an annual

membership or make a donation.

It's Time to Renew!
Don't forget to renew your

individual or family membership
for 2021!  Lifetime members do
not renew annually. If you have
not renewed yet, a form will be

found with this mailing.

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

THANK YOU to the following businesses and
individuals who sponsored the Holiday Baskets:

Holiday Baskets total: $5,305
#GivingTuesday total: $7,320

$200 Cash - Heartland Bank and Trust 
$50 Gift Card- Jewel Osco

Lotter-Tree - Ralph & Nancy Hardy
Nintendo Switch Console - Connie Corwin & 

the Hochwarter Family
At Home Family Fun - Fauble Family Dentistry

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/27-1276087

Learn More about the Friends!


